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This is yet again another unconstitutional bill. The Oregon legislature is trying to 

pass. Measure 114 was ruled as unconstitutional. As have many other similar bills in 

other states.  Which have now since been thrown out by the Supreme Court.  

Criminals do not follow the law so it does not matter what bill you pass. They will still 

commit crimes. You will not increase public safety. The only thing this bill does is 

make law abiding citizens criminals.  

Vote no and throw this bill out.  


